
 

                                                

 
10th October 2022 

 
 

 
Dear Parent / Carer 

 
This year each year group throughout school has been given a Community Project.  

Year 5’s Community Project is to run and participate in a Big Clean Up and through this 
the children will learn about being a good citizen for now and the future.  Children will 

record what they find whilst they are taking part in their litter picks and report this. 
 

This activity will be taking place during school time on Friday 14th October.  Linking 

with the community we will invite suggestions about areas, within walking distance 
from school, which could benefit from a clean.  Over the afternoon groups of children 

will litter pick the area, record findings and report back. 
 

Children will be supervised at all times and will be briefed prior to the event.  Please 
could you ensure that your child attends school with a coat and wellies or suitable 

footwear for the Big Clean Up! 
 

Many thanks 
 

 
Mrs McManus and the Year 5 team 

 
 


